Calling All Future Teachers:
Scholarships Are Available!
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At the USD School of Education, we are dedicated to
developing effective and quality teachers. In order to
fulfill our mission, we have established and maintained
a partnership with the Bush Foundation. Through our
collaboration, we have designed programs that will not
only provide you with cutting-edge technology and
resources, but also valuable networking and in-class
experiences. Furthermore, the Foundation sets aside
funds each year in order to award several incoming
freshmen the Bush Scholarship.

The scholarship is valued at $1,000 each year for four years as long as the
candidate maintains eligibility as determined by the School of Education.
To compete for this award, admitted incoming teacher education majors
must complete the University of South Dakota Online Scholarship
Application and answer the additional Bush Foundation Teacher Scholarship

essay questions found within the application. The deadline for the
application is December 1, 2015.

To learn more about the Bush Scholarship, visit www.usd.edu/financial-aid/
scholarships or call us at 877-COYOTES.
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